
 

On the Road with the Rabbi 

Last month we were out on the water this month were going into the water… almost 

It used to be that the mikvah was a dark, dank, dingy and depressing place 

Thursday, May 11 at 10:00 a.m. 
1726 Windsor Road 

 

RSVP to Rabbi Stern 201-947-1735 or email rabbi@geshershalom.org 

NOT ANYMORE! Join us for a trip (and cook’s tour) to                               


